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State Water Contractors Recognizes Extraordinary Response to Oroville Dam 
Emergency 

Department of Water Resources Staff Worked Tirelessly to Protect the 
Community, Critical Infrastructure 

 

Sacramento, CA – In a letter to the Department of Water Resources, the State Water Contractors today 
extends its deep appreciation to the Department of Water Resources staff, who have worked tirelessly 
to repair the main Oroville Dam spillway and successfully meet today’s deadline for securing the Dam’s 
spillway in advance of the winter storm season. 

“The Department of Water Resources team has exemplified a selfless commitment to public service. The 
staff’s swift efforts to address this emergency and secure the State’s critical State Water Project 
infrastructure has been nothing short of extraordinary.” 

Jennifer Pierre 
General Manager 

State Water Contractors 
 

### 
 
The State Water Contractors is a statewide, non-profit association of 27 public agencies from Northern, 
Central and Southern California that purchase water under contract from the California State Water 
Project. Collectively the State Water Contractors deliver water to more than 27 million residents 
throughout the state and more than 750,000 acres of agricultural land. For more information on the State 
Water Contractors, please visit www.swc.org. 

http://www.swc.org/

